
Dear parents and carers, 

We hope you are keeping safe and well! We cannot believe that it is the end of the 

school year already and we are now starting the summer holidays! As the year has come 

to an end we would like to take this opportunity to thank every single one of you for 

your continued help and support over the last few unusual months.  

For all the children who are about to embark on their new journey into Reception we 

wish all the children the best of luck, we are incredibly proud of them and it has been a 

pleasure to be part of their stepping stone into learning.  

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming back the rest of Cygnet class in September and 

hearing all about what you have done over the summer holidays, which hopefully 

includes your flat teacher of Mrs Chamberlain! We can’t wait to see what she has been 

getting up to! 

 

Have a lovely summer, eat lots of ice creams and most importantly have FUN! 

 

Take care and see you soon! 

 

The Nursery Team   


